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Carlos Campos <ccampos@insightgroupnc.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Hello. The purpose of this message is to leave some feedback on proposed regulations regarding changes in margin
requirements. Please leave at 100:1 for Forex accounts, as it makes it easier for people that don’t have as many funds to be
able to trade in this market.

Best regards,

Carlos Campos
President
Insight Group
4406 Old Wake Forest Rd, Suite A
Raleigh, NC 27609
Mobile: 919 795 5684
Fax: 888 223 8140
Email: ccampos@insightgroupnc.com


